
Frequently Asked Questions 
About Our New Schools  

 

New/Replacement Queensville Public School 
 
How do I register my child (Kindergarten to Grade 8)? 
 
Students Currently Attending a York Region District School Board Holding School 

●​ Students currently attending a holding school for the new school are not required to register 
again as they will be automatically electronically transferred to the new school. 

 
New to York Region District School Board 

●​ Registration for new students to the community, including Kindergarten, will be accepted with 
the required documentation at the current holding schools for the new school opening in 
September 2025. 

 
For more information, please visit www2.yrdsb.ca and click on the School Registration webpage. 
 
Will my child be able to remain at their current school? 
 
Only students currently in Grade 7 will have the option of staying at their current holding school. It is 
expected that all other students currently in holding schools will move to the new school. 
 
Will the new school have a Before and After School program (B/A program)? 
 
The new school will have both a full day Child Care Centre and a Before and After Care Program. 
Childcare centres are programs that offer care to children 18 months to 3.8 years (toddler and preschool) 
and before and after School Care Programs (B/A programs) are for children ages 4-12 years. 
 
For information on the childcare agency and how to register please visit www2.yrdsb.ca  and click on the 
New and Replacement Schools webpage. 
 
Is busing available? 
 
Busing will be available to eligible students.  As per Board Policy #680, Transportation to Schools: 

●​ Year One Kindergarten to Grade 3 students who live more than 1.2 kilometers from the school 
are eligible for transportation.  

●​ Grade 4-8 students who live more than 1.6 kilometers from the school are eligible for 
transportation.  

●​ Pick up and drop off times are times determined by Student Transportation Services.  
Information about busing pick up points is available late August at www.schoolbuscity.com. 

New School Information and Updates 

Please visit the York Region District School Board New and Replacement Schools webpage for the most 
current information about your new school. 
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